Urban
u Redevelopment
Authority

of Pittsburgh

April 27, 2016

Ms. Mary Conturo

Executive Director

Sports & Exhibition Authority
171 10th Street, 2nd Floor
Pittsburgh, PA 15222

RE: [-579 “Cap” Urban Connector
Parcels 2-B-257, 2-B-104, 2-B-107

Dear Ms. Conturo,

The Urban Redevelopment Authority of Pittsburgh {"URA"), is owner of the following parcels of land: 2-B-
257, 2-B-104 and 2-B-107. The purpose of this letter is to confirm that the URA, subject to appropriate
Board and other authorizations required under the Pennsylvania Urban Redevelopment Law, will transfer
these parcels to the Sports & Exhibition Authority, at no cost. The transfer will occur prior to the start of
construction of the Cap Project.

This letter is being provided by the URA, a project partner, in support of the TIGER FY2016 Discretionary
Grant application for the I-579 "Cap" Urban Connector Project.

Sincerely,

Robert Rubinstein i
Acting Executive Director



